NOTICE TO PROCEED

13 August 2018

Madam:

Please be informed that pursuant to the Notice of Award dated 13 August
2018, signed by the Undersecretary and Acting Head of the Procuring Entity, the
Shangri-La at the Fort (Shang Global City Properties, Inc.) is hereby given this
Notice to Proceed to provide the venue for the luncheon meeting with the Qatari
Deputy Prime Minister, H.E. Sheikh Mohammed Bin Abdulrahman Al-Thani, and
Minister of Foreign Affairs on 15 August 2018 in the total amount of Sixty-Nine
Thousand Eight Hundred Eighty-Two Pesos (PhP 69,882.00) only, inclusive of all

taxes and other lawful charges.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act No.

9184, otherwise known as the "Government Procurement Reform Act of 2003".

Very truly yours,

-

Waldn - M
JSSE LUIS g MONTALES

Undersecretary and Acting
- Head of the Procuring Entity

Ms. Karla Monique D. Angeles
Events Manager
Shangri-La at the Fort (Shang Giobal City Properties, Inc.)
30" St. corner 5 Avenue
Bonifacio Global City
Taguig City
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